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C.N. Rail crews are cleaning up after a derailment early this morning east of Terrace. 

C.N. spokesperson Emily Hamer says five intermodal cars carrying household consumer 
goods on an eastbound train left the tracks and remained upright near Cedarvale around 
1:45 am. 

Hamer says no dangerous goods were involved, there are no environmental issues and no 
one was hurt in the incident. 

However, operations on the rail line are shut down, until the tracks can be cleared. 

There's no word on when that job will be complete. 

Hamer says the cause of the derailment is under investigation. 

 


